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EDITORIAL

 

This is the last issue of the 

 

Florida Field Naturalist

 

 that I will
serve as editor. I am particularly appreciative of help provided by the
following people: Kaye Gainey, administrative assistant at Tall Tim-
bers Research Station, was a pillar of organization and support in all
phases of editorial activity; Bobby Crawford was an invaluable sound-
ing board in difficult decisions and a “pinch-hit” reviewer; former edi-
tors, Fred Lohrer and Walter K. Taylor made timely thoughtful
suggestions; and former editor and now chair of the Florida Ornitho-
logical Society Editorial Advisory Committee, Peter Merritt, reviewed
the “Guidelines for Contributors”; Jeffrey Johnston of the E. O. Painter
Printing Company was very helpful in all ways during the printing of
the 

 

Florida Field Naturalist

 

. The peer review process is sometimes
slow and circuitous, and I am deeply grateful to the authors for their
patience and the many reviewers of manuscripts.
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